
Prescriptions
Starting Today, new arrangements for 
delivery of prescriptions will come into 
effect for the period of the Coronavirus 
emergency. Prescriptions will be sent over 
in a plastic box and will be delivered to 
you. 
  
When you order a prescription, the surgery 
will advise you of this arrangement and 
will seek your permission to provide your 
prescription in this way. If you are not 
happy with this then they will make 
alternative arrangements with you.   
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